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Dear All, 

Thank you so much for your support with rocket building. Everyone was ready on Monday. The 
children had a wonderful time! 

        

They had lots of ideas about why some rockets went higher than others which led us into some 
maths opportunities to weigh and measure our rockets. 

          

We have continued to build fluency with counting back so this is still something to practise at home. 

We were also lucky enough to have Bigfoot Theatre come to do some drama with us. We were 
guided through a story about fruits that gave us the message that it is good to be unique but we can 
all be friends. This was paid for by Wickwar Education Foundation and organised as part of the year 
of citizenship. 

         

Next week we have Chinese New Year menu on Thursday and in the following week we have a 
visitor coming to do some dance with us to explore this further.  

Have a good weekend,              Sally Windmill 
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